
 

 

 
 
 
 

Curriculum & Professional Practices 

Meeting 

Avon Board of Education 

34 Simsbury Road 

Avon, Connecticut 

 

Tuesday, April 3, 2018, 6:00 pm                                    Avon Board of Education Offices, Meeting Rm 2 

 
 

Agenda 
 

 

I. Call to Order 

 

II. Approval of March 6, 2018 Minutes  

 

III. Communications from the Public 

 

IV. Superintendent’s Update 

 

V. Update on Retention Guidelines – Noam Sturm, Roaring Brook School Principal 

 

VI. Update on Homework Advisory Council Recommendations – Jess Giannini, Pine Grove School 

Principal and David Peling, Avon High School Principal 

 

VII. AP and ECE Course Offerings – David Peling, Avon High School Principal 

 

VIII. Adjournment 

 

 

Committee members: Jackie Blea, Chair 

  Debra Chute 

  Jeffrey S. Fleischman 

  Bogdan Oprica 

Mission Statement 

Our mission is to inspire in each student a joy and passion for learning and a 

commitment to excellence, personal integrity, and social responsibility. 

 


